The Mystery Of The Exploding Teeth And
Other Curio
Eventually, you will unconditionally discover a extra experience and exploit by
spending more cash. still when? do you say yes that you require to acquire
those every needs following having significantly cash? Why dont you try to
acquire something basic in the beginning? Thats something that will guide you
to understand even more more or less the globe, experience, some places, past
history, amusement, and a lot more?
It is your no question own mature to doing reviewing habit. in the midst of
guides you could enjoy now is the mystery of the exploding teeth and other
curio below.

The Excruciating History of Dentistry James Wynbrandt 2015-01-27 For those on
both sides of the dreaded dentist's chair, James Wynbrandt has written a witty,
colorful, and richly informative history of the art and science of dentistry.
To all of those dental patients whose whine rises in tandem with that of the
drill, take note: You would do well to stifle your terror and instead offer
thanks to Apollonia, the patron saint of toothache sufferers, that you face
only fleeting discomfort rather than the disfiguring distress, or slow
agonizing death oft meted out by dental-care providers of the past. The
transition from yesterday's ignorance, misapprehension, and superstition to the
enlightened and nerve-deadened protocols of today has been a long, slow, and
very painful process. For example, did you know that: *Among the toothache
remedies favored by Pierre Fauchard, the father of dentistry, was rinsing the
mouth liberally with one's own urine. *George Washington never had wooden
teeth. However, his chronic dental problems may have impacted the outcome of
the American Revolution. *Soldiers in the Civil War needed at least two
opposing front teeth to rip open powder envelopes. Some men called up for
induction had their front teeth extracted to avoid service. *Teeth were
harvested from as many as fifty thousand corpses after the Battle of Waterloo,
a huge crop later used for dentures and transplants that became known as
"Waterloo Teeth."
The Mystery of the Exploding Teeth Thomas Morris 2021-04-29 Selected good books
from Mental Floss magazine in 2018. Selected good scientific books on National
Public Radio's Science Friday program in 2018. Teeth exploded in the mouths of
many patients for no reason... Crazy sailor, unable to extricate herself, she
swallowed several knives one after another... The countess who applied
essential oils before going to bed, mysteriously caught fire in her sleep... A
woman was attacked by a rattlesnake during her pregnancy and then gave birth to
half man, half snake!? Amphibious babies on land and water can be trained by
their parents from an early age to benefit all mankind and prevent drowning
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from now on?!
The Crow Road Iain Banks 2008-09-04 'His masterpiece' Jay Rayner 'One of the
best opening lines of any novel... a warm, witty and ultimately very poignant
book' Guardian An outstanding contemporary novel, about which readers say:
'Banks' masterpiece' 'Iain Banks at his best' 'Read this immediately' 'A story
full of wonderful characters' 'It was the day my grandmother exploded. I sat in
the crematorium, listening to my Uncle Hamish quietly snoring in harmony to
Bach's Mass in B Minor, and I reflected that it always seemed to be death that
drew me back to Gallanach.' Prentice McHoan has returned to the bosom of his
complex but enduring Scottish family. Full of questions about the McHoan past,
present and future, he is also deeply preoccupied: mainly with death, sex,
drink, God and illegal substances...
The Woman with a Worm in Her Head Pamela Nagami, M.D. 2002-12-06 A normal,
healthy woman becomes host to a pork tapeworm that is burrowing into her brain
and disabling her motor abilities. A handsome man contracts Chicken Pox and
ends up looking like the victim of a third degree burn. A vigorous young
athlete is bitten by an insect and becomes a target for flesh-eating strep.
Even the most innocuous everyday activities such as eating a salad for lunch,
getting bitten by an insect, and swimming in the sea bring human beings into
contact with dangerous, often deadly microorganisms. In The Woman with a Worm
in Her Head, Dr. Pamela Nagami reveals-through real-life cases-the sobering
facts about some of the world's most horrific diseases: the warning signs, the
consequences, treatments, and most compellingly, what it feels like to make
medical and ethical decisions that can mean the difference between life and
death. Unfailingly precise, calmly instructive, and absolutely engrossing, The
Woman with the Worm in Her Head offers both useful information and enjoyable
reading.
The Family That Couldn't Sleep D. T. Max 2006-09-05 For two hundred years a
noble Venetian family has suffered from an inherited disease that strikes their
members in middle age, stealing their sleep, eating holes in their brains, and
ending their lives in a matter of months. In Papua New Guinea, a primitive
tribe is nearly obliterated by a sickness whose chief symptom is uncontrollable
laughter. Across Europe, millions of sheep rub their fleeces raw before
collapsing. In England, cows attack their owners in the milking parlors, while
in the American West, thousands of deer starve to death in fields full of
grass. What these strange conditions–including fatal familial insomnia, kuru,
scrapie, and mad cow disease–share is their cause: prions. Prions are ordinary
proteins that sometimes go wrong, resulting in neurological illnesses that are
always fatal. Even more mysterious and frightening, prions are almost
impossible to destroy because they are not alive and have no DNA–and the
diseases they bring are now spreading around the world. In The Family That
Couldn’t Sleep, essayist and journalist D. T. Max tells the spellbinding story
of the prion’s hidden past and deadly future. Through exclusive interviews and
original archival research, Max explains this story’s connection to human greed
and ambition–from the Prussian chemist Justus von Liebig, who made cattle
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meatier by feeding them the flesh of other cows, to New Guinean natives whose
custom of eating the brains of the dead nearly wiped them out. The biologists
who have investigated these afflictions are just as extraordinary–for example,
Daniel Carleton Gajdusek, a self-described “pedagogic pedophiliac pediatrician”
who cracked kuru and won the Nobel Prize, and another Nobel winner, Stanley
Prusiner, a driven, feared self-promoter who identified the key protein that
revolutionized prion study. With remarkable precision, grace, and sympathy,
Max–who himself suffers from an inherited neurological illness–explores
maladies that have tormented humanity for centuries and gives reason to hope
that someday cures will be found. And he eloquently demonstrates that in our
relationship to nature and these ailments, we have been our own worst enemy.
Cat to the Dogs Shirley Rousseau Murphy 2009-10-13 A recent earthquake was only
the beginning of the big trouble that plagues Molena Point, California. Joe
Grey may be merely a cat, but he's already solved more murders than your
average human detective, and he knows the "accident" on Hellhag Hill was
anything but. Unfortunately Joe's somewhat erratic, if lovable, owner Clyde
thinks cats should keep their paws out of police work, and locks Joe and his
feline lady friend Dulcie out of the house when Officer Max Harper pays a
social call. But Joe can be a very stubborn tomcat when he sets his mind to it.
And he's not about to give up the hunt. A killer needs to be apprehended, and
Joe Grey's just the cat for the job -- especially since the humans who should
be on the case don't seem to have a clue.
The Cambridge History of Medicine Roy Porter 2006-06-05 The Cambridge History
of Medicine surveys the rise of medicine in the West from classical times to
the present. Covering both the social and scientific history of medicine, this
2006 volume traces the chronology of key developments and events, engaging with
the issues, discoveries, and controversies that have characterized medical
progress.
Her Treasure Hunter Ex (Ballybeg Bad Boys, Book 1) Zara Keane 2015-09-10 She’d
left him in the past… Underwater photographer Katy Ryan snags the assignment of
a lifetime—the chance to explore the wreck of RMS Lusitania. But there’s a
catch: Her infuriating ex-fiancé is on the exploration team. …He’s about to
blow up her future. Declan “Dex” Fitzgerald is a treasure hunter on a mission.
Priceless necklaces are hidden in the wreck of the Lusitania. With a loose idea
of where to find the gems, and even looser morals, Dex wrangles a last-minute
job on the team. And realizes he’ll have to work alongside his uptight-butsexy-as-hell ex. And they’re not the only ones in pursuit of the treasure. With
sparks flying and oxygen tanks running low, can Dex and Katy retrieve the gems
before the bad guys?
Epic Measures Jeremy N. Smith 2015-04-07 Moneyball meets medicine in this
remarkable chronicle of one of the greatest scientific quests of our time—the
groundbreaking program to answer the most essential question for humanity: how
do we live and die?—and the visionary mastermind behind it. Medical doctor and
economist Christopher Murray began the Global Burden of Disease studies to gain
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a truer understanding of how we live and how we die. While it is one of the
largest scientific projects ever attempted—as breathtaking as the first moon
landing or the Human Genome Project—the questions it answers are meaningful for
every one of us: What are the world’s health problems? Who do they hurt? How
much? Where? Why? Murray argues that the ideal existence isn’t simply the
longest but the one lived well and with the least illness. Until we can
accurately measure how people live and die, we cannot understand what makes us
sick or do much to improve it. Challenging the accepted wisdom of the WHO and
the UN, the charismatic and controversial health maverick has made enemies—and
some influential friends, including Bill Gates who gave Murray a $100 million
grant. In Epic Measures, journalist Jeremy N. Smith offers an intimate look at
Murray and his groundbreaking work. From ranking countries’ healthcare systems
(the U.S. is 37th) to unearthing the shocking reality that world governments
are funding developing countries at only 30% of the potential maximum
efficiency when it comes to health, Epic Measures introduces a visionary leader
whose unwavering determination to improve global health standards has already
changed the way the world addresses issues of health and wellness, sets policy,
and distributes funding.
The Wonders John Woolf 2019-05-02 'A promising young historian with a taste for
the exotic.' Stephen Fry The Wonders is a radical new history of the Victorian
age: meet the forgotten and extraordinary freak performers whose talents and
disabilities helped define an era. On 23 March, 1844, General Tom Thumb, at 25
inches tall, entered the Picture Gallery at Buckingham Palace and bowed low to
Queen Victoria. On both sides of the Atlantic, this meeting marked a tipping
point in the nineteenth century - the age of the freak was born. Bewitching all
levels of society, it was a world of astonishing spectacle - of dwarfs, giants,
bearded ladies, Siamese twins and swaggering showmen - and one that has since
inspired countless novels, films and musicals. But the real stories (human
dramas that so often eclipsed the fantasy presented on the stage), of the
performing men, women and children, have been forgotten or marginalized in the
histories of the very people who exploited them. In this richly evocative
account, Dr John Woolf uses a wealth of recently discovered material to bring
to life the sometimes tragic, sometimes triumphant, always extraordinary
stories of people who used their (dis)abilities and difference to become some
of the first international celebrities. And through their lives we discover
afresh some of the great transformations of the age: the birth of showbusiness,
of celebrity, of advertising, of 'alternative facts'; while also exploring the
tensions between the power of fame, the impact of exploitation and our
fascination with 'otherness'.
The Matter of the Heart Thomas Morris 2018-01-16 An eye-opening and heroic
story of pioneering heart surgeons, structured around eleven operations. For
thousands of years the human heart remained the deepest of mysteries; both home
to the soul and an organ too complex to touch, let alone operate on. Then, in
the late nineteenth century, medics began going where no one had dared go
before. The following decades saw the mysteries of the heart exposed, thanks to
pioneering surgeons, brave patients and even sacrificial dogs. In eleven
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landmark operations, Thomas Morris tells us stories of triumph, reckless
bravery, swaggering arrogance, jealousy and rivalry, and incredible ingenuity:
the trail-blazing ‘blue baby’ procedure that transformed wheezing infants into
pink, healthy children; the first human heart transplant, which made headline
news around the globe. And yet the heart still feels sacred: just before the
operation to fit one of the first artificial hearts, the patient’s wife asked
the surgeon if he would still be able to love her. The Matter of the Heart
gives us a view over the surgeon’s shoulder, showing us the heart’s inner
workings and failings. It describes both a human story and a history of risktaking that has ultimately saved millions of lives.
The Specter Joan Lowery Nixon 2013-09-25 Seventeen-year-old Dina is fighting
cancer and is angry at the whole world. But when Julie, a nine-year-old
survivor of a car accident, becomes Dina's roommate at the hospital, there's no
time for Dina to keep on being angry. Because Julie is frightened. Desperately
frightened. She's sure that someone caused the accident she was in--someone who
will retum to kill her. Now she's insisting on being with Dina all the time.
But by befriending Julie, is Dina making herself the target of a dangerous
killer?
The Mystery of the Exploding Teeth Thomas Morris 2019-11-12 "Delightfully
horrifying."--Popular Science This wryly humorous collection of stories about
bizarre medical treatments and cases offers a unique portrait of a bygone era
in all its jaw-dropping weirdness. A puzzling series of dental explosions
beginning in the nineteenth century is just one of many strange tales that have
long lain undiscovered in the pages of old medical journals. Award-winning
medical historian Thomas Morris delivers one of the most remarkable, cringeinducing collections of stories ever assembled. Witness Mysterious Illnesses
(such as the Rhode Island woman who peed through her nose), Horrifying
Operations (1781: A French soldier in India operates on his own bladder stone),
Tall Tales (like the "amphibious infant" of Chicago, a baby that could
apparently swim underwater for half an hour), Unfortunate Predicaments (such as
that of the boy who honked like a goose after inhaling a bird's larynx), and a
plethora of other marvels. Beyond a series of anecdotes, these painfully
amusing stories reveal a great deal about the evolution of modern medicine.
Some show the medical profession hopeless in the face of ailments that today
would be quickly banished by modern drugs; but others are heartening tales of
recovery against the odds, patients saved from death by the devotion or
ingenuity of a conscientious doctor. However embarrassing the ailment or
ludicrous the treatment, every case in The Mystery of the Exploding Teeth tells
us something about the knowledge (and ignorance) of an earlier age, along with
the sheer resilience of human life.
Dr Dredd and the Exploding Teeth James Lee 2007 Turn off your lights, get ready
for frights! When the clock strikes midnight and the moon's full and bright,
it's time for dread and fear. For Mr. Midnight is here with two stories, double
the danger and twice the terror! STORY ONE: The demon dentist is back in DR
DREDD AND THE EXPLODING TEETH. Thirsting for revenge, he kidnaps Lee Yi Shuo to
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London for the most daring robbery ever! STORY TWO: Boey Rui Yu starts a club
at school so his friends can write their twisted horror stories. But things get
dangerous when fiction turns into fact and their stories become real-life
nightmares in DEAD WRITE.
Gory Details Erika Engelhaupt 2021-03-02 Uses humour and real science to
illuminate the gross, strange, morbid, and outright absurd realities of our
bodies, our earth, and our universe.
Ben Braver and the Incredible Exploding Kid Marcus Emerson 2019-03-05 The Super
Life of Ben Braver: The Incredible Exploding Kid is jam-packed with art and
comic strips. It's another wacky adventure from Marcus Emerson, the author
behind the hit Diary of a 6th Grade Ninja series! “A crazy fun ride—action
packed and loaded with laughs!” —Max Brallier, The Last Kids on Earth Even
though Ben Braver saved Kepler Academy from total destruction last year, he
knows he still doesn't fit in at his secret middle school for kids with special
abilities. Ben's been hiding his lack of super skills, but it's getting harder
as his classmates' powers are getting stronger. Will Ben be able to power up
before his enemies at school take him down? And will he risk everything to
become the ultimate superhero?
Strange Medicine Nathan Belofsky 2013-07-02 Strange Medicine casts a gimlet eye
on the practice of medicine through the ages that highlights the most dubious
ideas, bizarre treatments, and biggest blunders. From bad science and oafish
behavior to stomach-turning procedures that hurt more than helped, Strange
Medicine presents strange but true facts and an honor roll of doctors,
scientists, and dreamers who inadvertently turned the clock of medicine
backward: • The ancient Egyptians applied electric eels to cure gout. •
Medieval dentists burned candles in patients’ mouths to kill invisible worms
gnawing at their teeth. • Renaissance physicians timed surgical procedures
according to the position of the stars, and instructed epileptics to collect
fresh blood from the newly beheaded. • Dr. Walter Freeman, the world’s foremost
practitioner of lobotomies, practiced his craft while traveling on family
camping trips, cramming the back of the station wagon with kids—and surgical
tools—then hammering ice picks into the eye sockets of his patients in between
hikes in the woods. Strange Medicine is an illuminating panorama of medical
history as you’ve never seen it before.
What Lives in the Woods Lindsay Currie 2021-09-14 For fans of Small Spaces and
the Goosebumps series by R.L Stine comes a chilling ghost story about a girl
living in the decrepit and creepy mansion, who discovers something in the woods
is after her. All Ginny Anderson wants from her summer is to sleep in, attend a
mystery writing workshop, and spend time with her best friend. But when Ginny's
father—a respected restoration expert in Chicago—surprises the family with a
month-long trip to Michigan, everything changes. They aren't staying in a hotel
like most families would. No, they're staying in a mansion. A twenty-six room,
century-old building surrounded by dense forest. Woodmoor Manor. But
unfortunately, the mansion has more problems than a little peeling wallpaper.
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Locals claim the surrounding woods are inhabited by mutated creatures with
glowing eyes. And some say campers routinely disappear in the woods, never to
be seen again. As terrifying as it sounds, Ginny can't shake the feeling that
there's something darker . . . another story she hasn't been told. When the
creaky floors and shadowy corners of the mansion seem to take on a life of
their own, Ginny uncovers the wildest mystery of all: There's more than one
legend roaming Saugatuck, Michigan, and they definitely aren't after campers.
It's after her. "This is a teeth-chattering, eyes bulging, shuddering-andshaking, chills-at-the-back-of-your-neck ghost story. I loved it!"—R.L. Stine,
author of the Goosebumps series on Scritch Scratch Pick up What Lives in the
Woods if you are looking for: A book for middle school students, 5th grade to
9th grade A story with a strong female protagonist that explores bravery,
friendship, and family Mystery books for kids 9-12 Chilling ghost stories and
ghost books for kids (perfect for Halloween!)
Cults, Conspiracies, and Secret Societies Arthur Goldwag 2009-08-11 Did you
know? • Freemasonry's first American lodge included a young Benjamin Franklin
among its members. • The Knights Templar began as impoverished warrior monks
then evolved into bankers. • Groom Lake, Dreamland, Homey Airport, Paradise
Ranch, The Farm, Watertown Strip, Red Square, “The Box,” are all names for Area
51. An indispensable guide, Cults, Conspiracies, and Secret Societies connects
the dots and sets the record straight on a host of greedy gurus and murderous
messiahs, crepuscular cabals and suspicious coincidences. Some topics are
familiar—the Kennedy assassinations, the Bilderberg Group, the Illuminati, the
People's Temple and Heaven's Gate—and some surprising, like Oulipo, a select
group of intellectuals who created wild formulas for creating literary
masterpieces, and the Chauffeurs, an eighteenth-century society of French home
invaders, who set fire to their victims' feet.
The Mystery of the Exploding Teeth and Other Curiosities from the History of
Medicine Thomas Morris 2018-10-18 "Delightfully horrifying."--Popular Science
One of Mental Floss's Best Books of 2018 One of Science Friday's Best Science
Books of 2018 · A mysterious epidemic of dental explosions... · A teenage boy
who got his wick stuck in a candlestick... · A remarkable woman who, like a
human fountain, spurted urine from virtually every orifice... These are just a
few of the anecdotal gems that have until now lain undiscovered in medical
journals for centuries. This fascinating collection of historical curiosities
explores some of the strangest cases that have perplexed doctors across the
world. From seventeenth-century Holland to Tsarist Russia, from rural Canada to
a whaler in the Pacific, many are monuments to human stupidity – such as the
sailor who swallowed dozens of penknives to amuse his shipmates, or the
chemistry student who in 1850 arrived at a hospital in New York with his penis
trapped inside a bottle, having unwisely decided to relieve himself into a
vessel containing highly reactive potassium. Others demonstrate exceptional
surgical ingenuity long before the advent of anaesthesia – such as a daring
nineteenth-century operation to remove a metal fragment from beneath a
conscious patient’s heart. We also hear of the weird, often hilarious remedies
employed by physicians of yore – from crow’s vomit to port-wine enemas – the
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hazards of such everyday objects as cucumbers and false teeth, and miraculous
recovery from apparently terminal injuries. Blending fascinating history with
lacerating wit, The Mystery of the Exploding Teeth will take you on a tour of
some of the funniest, strangest and most wince-inducing corners of medical
history.
Evolution Gone Wrong Alex Bezzerides 2021-05-18 “An unforgettable journey
through this twisted miracle of evolution we call ‘our body.’” —Spike Carlsen,
author of A Walk Around the Block From blurry vision to crooked teeth, ACLs
that tear at alarming rates and spines that seem to spend a lifetime falling
apart, it’s a curious thing that human beings have beaten the odds as a
species. After all, we’re the only survivors on our branch of the tree of life.
The flaws in our makeup raise more than a few questions, and this detailed
foray into the many twists and turns of our ancestral past includes no shortage
of curiosity and humor to find the answers. Why is it that human mothers have
such a life-endangering experience giving birth? Why are there entire medical
specialties for teeth and feet? And why is it that human babies can’t even hold
their heads up, but horses are trotting around minutes after they’re born? In
this funny, wide-ranging and often surprising book, biologist Alex Bezzerides
tells us just where we inherited our adaptable, achy, brilliant bodies in the
process of evolution.
The Byzantine World War Nick Holmes 2019-05-28 Provides a new angle on the
Crusades – from the viewpoint of the Byzantine Empire. An exciting narrative
describing the fall of Byzantium in the eleventh century, the origins of modern
Turkey, and the epic campaign of the First Crusade. Will appeal to anyone
interested in history, military history or medieval history.
The Sawbones Book Justin McElroy 2018-10-09 A compelling, often hilarious and
occasionally horrifying exploration of how modern medicine came to be!
Wondering whether eating powdered mummies might be just the thing to cure your
ills? Tempted by those vintage ads suggesting you wear radioactive underpants
for virility? Ever considered drilling a hole in your head to deal with those
pesky headaches? Probably not. But for thousands of years, people have done
things like this—and things that make radioactive underpants seem downright
sensible! In their hit podcast, Sawbones, Sydnee and Justin McElroy breakdown
the weird and wonderful way we got to modern healthcare. And some of the
terrifying detours along the way. Every week, Dr. Sydnee McElroy and her
husband Justin amaze, amuse, and gross out (depending on the week) hundreds of
thousands of avid listeners to their podcast, Sawbones. Consistently rated a
top podcast on iTunes, with over 15 million total downloads, this rollicking
journey through thousands of years of medical mishaps and miracles is not only
hilarious but downright educational. While you may never even consider applying
boiled weasel to your forehead (once the height of sophistication when it came
to headache cures), you will almost certainly face some questionable medical
advice in your everyday life (we’re looking at you, raw water!) and be better
able to figure out if this is a miracle cure (it’s not) or a scam. Table of
Contents: Part 1: The Unnerving The Resurrection Men Opium An Electrifying
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Experience Weight Loss Charcoal The Black Plague Pliny the Elder Erectile
Dysfunction Spontaneous Combustion The Doctor Is In Trepanation Part II: The
Gross Mummy Medicine Mercury The Guthole Bromance A Piece of Your Mind The
Unkillable Phineas Gage Phrenology The Man Who Drank Poop Robert Liston Urine
Luck! Radium Humorism The Doctor Is In The Straight Poop Part III: The Weird
The Dancing Plague Curtis Howe Springer Smoke ’Em if You Got ëEm A Titanic Case
of Nausea Arsenic Paracelsus Honey Self-Experimentation Homeopathy The Doctor
Is In Part IV: The Awesome The Poison Squad Bloodletting Death by Chocolate
John Harvey Kellogg Parrot Fever Detox Vinegar Polio Vaccine The Doctor Is In
Under the Knife Arnold van de Laar 2018-10-02 Surgeon Arnold van de Laar uses
his own experience and expertise to tell this engrossing history of surgery
through 28 famous operations—from Louis XIV and Einstein to JFK and Houdini.
From the story of the desperate man from seventeenth-century Amsterdam who
grimly cut a stone out of his own bladder to Bob Marley's deadly toe, Under the
Knife offers a wealth of fascinating and unforgettable insights into medicine
and history via the operating room. What happens during an operation? How does
the human body respond to being attacked by a knife, a bacterium, a cancer cell
or a bullet? And, as medical advances continuously push the boundaries of what
medicine can cure, what are the limits of surgery? With stories spanning the
dark centuries of bloodletting and amputations without anaesthetic through
today's sterile, high-tech operating rooms, Under the Knife is both a rich
cultural history, and a modern anatomy class for us all.
Patient H.M. Luke Dittrich 2016-08-09 “Oliver Sacks meets Stephen King”* in
this propulsive, haunting journey into the life of the most studied human
research subject of all time, the amnesic known as Patient H.M. For readers of
The Immortal Life of Henrietta Lacks comes a story that has much to teach us
about our relentless pursuit of knowledge. Winner of the PEN/E.O. Wilson
Literary Science Writing Award • Los Angeles Times Book Prize Winner NAMED ONE
OF THE BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY The Washington Post • New York Post • NPR •
The Economist • New York • Wired • Kirkus Reviews • BookPage In 1953, a twentyseven-year-old factory worker named Henry Molaison—who suffered from severe
epilepsy—received a radical new version of the then-common lobotomy, targeting
the most mysterious structures in the brain. The operation failed to eliminate
Henry’s seizures, but it did have an unintended effect: Henry was left
profoundly amnesic, unable to create long-term memories. Over the next sixty
years, Patient H.M., as Henry was known, became the most studied individual in
the history of neuroscience, a human guinea pig who would teach us much of what
we know about memory today. Patient H.M. is, at times, a deeply personal
journey. Dittrich’s grandfather was the brilliant, morally complex surgeon who
operated on Molaison—and thousands of other patients. The author’s
investigation into the dark roots of modern memory science ultimately forces
him to confront unsettling secrets in his own family history, and to reveal the
tragedy that fueled his grandfather’s relentless
experimentation—experimentation that would revolutionize our understanding of
ourselves. Dittrich uses the case of Patient H.M. as a starting point for a
kaleidoscopic journey, one that moves from the first recorded brain surgeries
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in ancient Egypt to the cutting-edge laboratories of MIT. He takes readers
inside the old asylums and operating theaters where psychosurgeons, as they
called themselves, conducted their human experiments, and behind the scenes of
a bitter custody battle over the ownership of the most important brain in the
world. Patient H.M. combines the best of biography, memoir, and science
journalism to create a haunting, endlessly fascinating story, one that reveals
the wondrous and devastating things that can happen when hubris, ambition, and
human imperfection collide. “An exciting, artful blend of family and medical
history.”—The New York Times *Kirkus Reviews (starred review)
Luckiest Girl Alive Jessica Knoll 2015-09-08
One Doctor Brendan Reilly 2013-09-03 "A first-person narrative that takes
readers inside the medical profession as one doctor solves real-life medical
mysteries"--Provided by publisher.
The Strange Case of Dr. Couney Dawn Raffel 2018-07-31 “A mosaic mystery told in
vignettes, cliffhangers, curious asides, and some surreal plot twists as Raffel
investigates the secrets of the man who changed infant care in America.”—NPR,
2018's Great Reads What kind of doctor puts his patients on display? This is
the spellbinding tale of a mysterious Coney Island doctor who revolutionized
neonatal care more than one hundred years ago and saved some seven thousand
babies. Dr. Martin Couney's story is a kaleidoscopic ride through the
intersection of ebullient entrepreneurship, enlightened pediatric care, and the
wild culture of world's fairs at the beginning of the American Century. As Dawn
Raffel recounts, Dr. Couney used incubators and careful nursing to keep
previously doomed infants alive, while displaying these babies alongside sword
swallowers, bearded ladies, and burlesque shows at Coney Island, Atlantic City,
and venues across the nation. How this turn-of-the-twentieth-century émigré
became the savior to families with premature infants—known then as
“weaklings”—as he ignored the scorn of the medical establishment and fought the
rising popularity of eugenics is one of the most astounding stories of modern
medicine. Dr. Couney, for all his entrepreneurial gusto, is a surprisingly
appealing character, someone who genuinely cared for the well-being of his tiny
patients. But he had something to hide... Drawing on historical documents,
original reportage, and interviews with surviving patients, Dawn Raffel tells
the marvelously eccentric story of Couney's mysterious carnival career, his
larger-than-life personality, and his unprecedented success as the savior of
the fragile wonders that are tiny, tiny babies. A New York Times Book Review
New & Noteworthy Title A Real Simple Best Book of 2018 Christopher Award-winner
How the Brain Lost Its Mind Allan H. Ropper 2021-07-06 A noted neurologist
challenges widespread misunderstandings about brain disease and mental illness.
Why do we think of mental illness as a brain disease? Is there a difference
between a sick mind and a sick brain? How the Brain Lost Its Mind, written by a
prominent neurologist and a student of medical history, traces the origins of
our ideas about insanity and the collision course that simply reduces the mind
to the connections between nerve cells. Starting with syphilis of the brain,
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the disease that made insanity a medical problem and started the field of
psychiatry, the authors study a host of famous and infamous characters--among
them van Gogh, the Marquis de Sade, Nietzsche, Guy de Maupassant, and Al
Capone. How the Brain Lost Its Mind explains how we have twisted ourselves into
the medicalization of every minor mood and thought, each with a pill to cure
the psychopathology of ordinary daily life. How are we to understand serious
disorders such as schizophrenia and Tourette's syndrome, in which the brain
under the microscope is entirely normal? By delving into an overlooked history,
this book shows how neuroscience and brain scans alone cannot account for a
robust mental life, or a deeply disturbed one.
Summary of Thomas Morris' The Mystery of the Exploding Teeth Everest Media,
2022-07-21T22:59:00Z Please note: This is a companion version & not the
original book. Sample Book Insights: #1 The history of medicine is filled with
patients who have turned up at the hospital with an embarrassing and entirely
self-inflicted complaint. The human capacity for mischief, misadventure, and
downright idiocy is apparently a trait that progress cannot eradicate. #2 The
old sense of the word tumor is not necessarily indicating abnormal tissue
growth, but a swelling of any description. This example was a cyst, and its
surface eventually broke. The surgeon suspected it was an anal fistula, an
anomalous channel between the end of the bowel and the skin. #3 Guillaume
Dupuytren was a surgeon who lived in France in the early 1800s. He was known
for his eloquence and virtuosity, and he had many landmark cases to his name.
He also made mistakes, but fewer than others. #4 The heart was believed to be
the seat of the emotions, the center of the human organism, and the center of
life. It was natural to assume that injuring this organ would be fatal. But in
the nineteenth century, cases of prolonged survival after cardiac injury were
published.
The Butchering Art Lindsey Fitzharris 2017-10-17 "Warning: She spares no
detail!" —Erik Larson, bestselling author of Dead Wake A Top 10 Science Book of
Fall 2017, Publishers Weekly "Fascinating and shocking." —Kirkus Reviews
(starred review) The gripping story of how Joseph Lister’s antiseptic method
changed medicine forever In The Butchering Art, the historian Lindsey
Fitzharris reveals the shocking world of nineteenth-century surgery on the eve
of profound transformation. She conjures up early operating theaters—no place
for the squeamish—and surgeons, working before anesthesia, who were lauded for
their speed and brute strength. These medical pioneers knew that the aftermath
of surgery was often more dangerous than their patients’ afflictions, and they
were baffled by the persistent infections that kept mortality rates stubbornly
high. At a time when surgery couldn’t have been more hazardous, an unlikely
figure stepped forward: a young, melancholy Quaker surgeon named Joseph Lister,
who would solve the deadly riddle and change the course of history. Fitzharris
dramatically recounts Lister’s discoveries in gripping detail, culminating in
his audacious claim that germs were the source of all infection—and could be
countered by antiseptics. Focusing on the tumultuous period from 1850 to 1875,
she introduces us to Lister and his contemporaries—some of them brilliant, some
outright criminal—and takes us through the grimy medical schools and dreary
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hospitals where they learned their art, the deadhouses where they studied
anatomy, and the graveyards they occasionally ransacked for cadavers. Eerie and
illuminating, The Butchering Art celebrates the triumph of a visionary surgeon
whose quest to unite science and medicine delivered us into the modern world.
The Mystery of the Exploding Teeth Thomas Morris 2018-11-20 "Delightfully
horrifying."--Popular Science One of Mental Floss's Best Books of 2018 One of
Science Friday's Best Science Books of 2018 This wryly humorous collection of
stories about bizarre medical treatments and cases offers a unique portrait of
a bygone era in all its jaw-dropping weirdness. A puzzling series of dental
explosions beginning in the nineteenth century is just one of many strange
tales that have long lain undiscovered in the pages of old medical journals.
Award-winning medical historian Thomas Morris delivers one of the most
remarkable, cringe-inducing collections of stories ever assembled. Witness
Mysterious Illnesses (such as the Rhode Island woman who peed through her
nose), Horrifying Operations (1781: A French soldier in India operates on his
own bladder stone), Tall Tales (like the "amphibious infant" of Chicago, a baby
that could apparently swim underwater for half an hour), Unfortunate
Predicaments (such as that of the boy who honked like a goose after inhaling a
bird's larynx), and a plethora of other marvels. Beyond a series of anecdotes,
these painfully amusing stories reveal a great deal about the evolution of
modern medicine. Some show the medical profession hopeless in the face of
ailments that today would be quickly banished by modern drugs; but others are
heartening tales of recovery against the odds, patients saved from death by the
devotion or ingenuity of a conscientious doctor. However embarrassing the
ailment or ludicrous the treatment, every case in The Mystery of the Exploding
Teeth tells us something about the knowledge (and ignorance) of an earlier age,
along with the sheer resilience of human life.
The Lampshade Mark Jacobson 2010-09-14 Few growing up in the aftermath of World
War II will ever forget the horrifying reports that Nazi concentration camp
doctors had removed the skin of prisoners to makes common, everyday lampshades.
In The Lampshade, bestselling journalist Mark Jacobson tells the story of how
he came into possession of one of these awful objects, and of his search to
establish the origin, and larger meaning, of what can only be described as an
icon of terror. Jacobson’s mind-bending historical, moral, and philosophical
journey into the recent past and his own soul begins in Hurricane
Katrina–ravaged New Orleans. It is only months after the storm, with America’s
most romantic city still in tatters, when Skip Henderson, an old friend of
Jacobson’s, purchases an item at a rummage sale: a very strange looking and
oddly textured lampshade. When he asks what it’s made of, the seller, a man
covered with jailhouse tattoos, replies, “That’s made from the skin of Jews.”
The price: $35. A few days later, Henderson sends the lampshade to Jacobson,
saying, “You’re the journalist, you find out what it is.” The lampshade
couldn’t possibly be real, could it? But it is. DNA analysis proves it. This
revelation sends Jacobson halfway around the world, to Yad Vashem in Jerusalem
and to the Buchenwald concentration camp in Germany, where the lampshades were
supposedly made on the order of the infamous “Bitch of Buchenwald,” Ilse Koch.
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From the time he grew up in Queens, New York, in the 1950s, Jacobson has heard
stories about the human skin lampshade and knew it to be the ultimate symbol of
Nazi cruelty. Now he has one of these things in his house with a DNA report to
prove it, and almost everything he finds out about it is contradictory,
mysterious, shot through with legend and specious information. Through
interviews with forensic experts, famous Holocaust scholars (and deniers),
Buchenwald survivors and liberators, and New Orleans thieves and cops, Jacobson
gradually comes to see the lampshade as a ghostly illuminator of his own
existential status as a Jew, and to understand exactly what that means in the
context of human responsibility. One question looms as his search goes on: what
to do with the lampshade—this unsettling thing that used to be someone? It is a
difficult dilemma to be sure, but far from the last one, since once a lampshade
of human skin enters your life, it is very, very hard to forget.
Dr. Mutter's Marvels Cristin O'Keefe Aptowicz 2015-09-08 A mesmerizing
biography of the brilliant and eccentric medical innovator who revolutionized
American surgery and founded the country’s most famous museum of medical
oddities Imagine undergoing an operation without anesthesia, performed by a
surgeon who refuses to sterilize his tools—or even wash his hands. This was the
world of medicine when Thomas Dent Mütter began his trailblazing career as a
plastic surgeon in Philadelphia during the mid-nineteenth century. Although he
died at just forty-eight, Mütter was an audacious medical innovator who
pioneered the use of ether as anesthesia, the sterilization of surgical tools,
and a compassion-based vision for helping the severely deformed, which clashed
spectacularly with the sentiments of his time. Brilliant, outspoken, and
brazenly handsome, Mütter was flamboyant in every aspect of his life. He wore
pink silk suits to perform surgery, added an umlaut to his last name just
because he could, and amassed an immense collection of medical oddities that
would later form the basis of Philadelphia’s renowned Mütter Museum. Awardwinning writer Cristin O’Keefe Aptowicz vividly chronicles how Mütter’s efforts
helped establish Philadelphia as a global mecca for medical innovation—despite
intense resistance from his numerous rivals. (Foremost among them: Charles D.
Meigs, an influential obstetrician who loathed Mütter’s “overly modern” medical
opinions.) In the narrative spirit of The Devil in the White City, Dr. Mütter’s
Marvels interweaves an eye-opening portrait of nineteenth-century medicine with
the riveting biography of a man once described as the “[P. T.] Barnum of the
surgery room.”
Pulse of Perseverance Pierre Johnson 2017-11 What drove three young black men,
each from America's most urban environments, to achieve their dreams of
becoming doctors? The answer is in the Pulse of Perseverance. In 1998, Max
Madhere, Pierre Johnson, and Joe Semien were three young, black, premedical
students at Xavier University of Louisiana. Each was struggling with the
demands of Xavier's rigorous curriculum, yet each was determined to succeed,
even if the statistics, or the stereotypes about black men, said otherwise. By
drawing on each other's determination and individual strengths, they forged a
brotherhood and created a bond so strong that it would carry them through
college, medical school, and well beyond. Now they've come together in Pulse to
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share their stories and encourage young people of color to pursue high-level
careers. Max grew up in New York City and Washington D.C., Pierre in Chicago,
and Joe in New Orleans. Underperforming schools, instability in the home, the
trappings of street life, or simply being "expected" to fail could have
derailed their aspirations, yet all three men refused to accept failure as an
option. No obstacle was too great, no ambition too high.Today, Dr. Maxime
Madhere, Dr. Pierre Johnson, and Dr. Joseph W. Semien Jr. are each boardcertified physicians, as well as fathers and community mentors. Their message
in Pulse is both simple and complex: no matter where you're from, no matter
what "society" tells you, you can realize your dreams with hard work,
determination, and God's guidance.
The Truth About Animals Lucy Cooke 2018-04-17 Mary Roach meets Bill Bryson in
this "surefire summer winner" (Janet Maslin, New York Times), an uproarious
tour of the basest instincts and biggest mysteries of the animal world Humans
have gone to the Moon and discovered the Higgs boson, but when it comes to
understanding animals, we've still got a long way to go. Whether we're seeing a
viral video of romping baby pandas or a picture of penguins "holding hands,"
it's hard for us not to project our own values--innocence, fidelity,
temperance, hard work--onto animals. So you've probably never considered if
moose get drunk, penguins cheat on their mates, or worker ants lay about. They
do--and that's just for starters. In The Truth About Animals, Lucy Cooke takes
us on a worldwide journey to meet everyone from a Colombian hippo castrator to
a Chinese panda porn peddler, all to lay bare the secret--and often hilarious-habits of the animal kingdom. Charming and at times downright weird, this
modern bestiary is perfect for anyone who has ever suspected that virtue might
be unnatural.
The Dublin Railway Murder Thomas Morris 2021-11-11 A thrilling and perplexing
investigation of a true Victorian crime at Dublin railway station. Dublin,
November 1856: George Little, the chief cashier of the Broadstone railway
terminus, is found dead, lying in a pool of blood beneath his desk. He has been
savagely beaten, his head almost severed; there is no sign of a murder weapon,
and the office door is locked, apparently from the inside. Thousands of pounds
in gold and silver are left untouched at the scene of the crime. Augustus Guy,
Ireland's most experienced detective, teams up with Dublin's leading lawyer to
investigate the murder. But the mystery defies all explanation, and two
celebrated sleuths sent by Scotland Yard soon return to London, baffled. Five
suspects are arrested then released, with every step of the salacious case
followed by the press, clamouring for answers. But then a local woman comes
forward, claiming to know the murderer... 'The Dublin Railway Murder is a truecrime masterclass' Philip Gray, author of Two Storm Wood
Fascinomas - Fascinating Medical Mysteries Clifton K. Meador, M.D. 2013-11 The
author shares some of the most memorable, bizarre, interesting, but all true,
stories from his medical career.
Quackery Lydia Kang 2017-10-17 What won’t we try in our quest for perfect
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health, beauty, and the fountain of youth? Well, just imagine a time when
doctors prescribed morphine for crying infants. When liquefied gold was touted
as immortality in a glass. And when strychnine—yes, that strychnine, the one
used in rat poison—was dosed like Viagra. Looking back with fascination,
horror, and not a little dash of dark, knowing humor, Quackery recounts the
lively, at times unbelievable, history of medical misfires and malpractices.
Ranging from the merely weird to the outright dangerous, here are dozens of
outlandish, morbidly hilarious “treatments”—conceived by doctors and
scientists, by spiritualists and snake oil salesmen (yes, they literally tried
to sell snake oil)—that were predicated on a range of cluelessness, trial and
error, and straight-up scams. With vintage illustrations, photographs, and
advertisements throughout, Quackery seamlessly combines macabre humor with
science and storytelling to reveal an important and disturbing side of the
ever-evolving field of medicine.
The Mystery of the Exploding Teeth Thomas Morris 2019-11-12 "Delightfully
horrifying."--Popular Science This wryly humorous collection of stories about
bizarre medical treatments and cases offers a unique portrait of a bygone era
in all its jaw-dropping weirdness. A puzzling series of dental explosions
beginning in the nineteenth century is just one of many strange tales that have
long lain undiscovered in the pages of old medical journals. Award-winning
medical historian Thomas Morris delivers one of the most remarkable, cringeinducing collections of stories ever assembled. Witness Mysterious Illnesses
(such as the Rhode Island woman who peed through her nose), Horrifying
Operations (1781: A French soldier in India operates on his own bladder stone),
Tall Tales (like the "amphibious infant" of Chicago, a baby that could
apparently swim underwater for half an hour), Unfortunate Predicaments (such as
that of the boy who honked like a goose after inhaling a bird's larynx), and a
plethora of other marvels. Beyond a series of anecdotes, these painfully
amusing stories reveal a great deal about the evolution of modern medicine.
Some show the medical profession hopeless in the face of ailments that today
would be quickly banished by modern drugs; but others are heartening tales of
recovery against the odds, patients saved from death by the devotion or
ingenuity of a conscientious doctor. However embarrassing the ailment or
ludicrous the treatment, every case in The Mystery of the Exploding Teeth tells
us something about the knowledge (and ignorance) of an earlier age, along with
the sheer resilience of human life.
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